
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We know it’s only October, but we have exciting news to bring you about Christmas!  The PTA are 

pleased to announce that they are organising a design-your-own Christmas Card project again.  

This needs to be done early in the school year, as it works on a commission basis, raising money 

for school.  The earlier the project is done, the greater the commission we receive.  We have 

decided to use a different company this year to last, which provides a greater range of gifts, as well 

as cards.  This is a fabulous opportunity to raise funds for the school while encouraging creativity 

and artistic flair in our children! Please support this project.  The children feel such pride when they 

see their very own, unique cards are being sent to friends and family, and the gifts, such as mugs, 

calendars and candles make wonderful keepsake presents. The Christmas Card designs will be 

professionally printed with your child’s artwork on the front and name on the back. 

The children have already made their designs in school and they are ready for you to order.  

Tonight, your child will bring home a proof for you to see. You place your order at 

www.schoolprintworld.co.uk . The full range of gifts can be viewed here, as well as ordering 

instructions.  Ordering is simple: with the proof are instructions for ordering, along with a unique 

order number and PIN as well as a QR code.   This year, there is nothing to send back to school. 

Please check all details are correct and as you want them: Spelling of child’s name, year group 

etc. Any mistakes need to be corrected by you during the on-line ordering process.  Printworld, 

school and PTA can not change them.   

As mentioned, the earlier we send back orders, the more commission will be raised, which will 

benefit your child – please order as soon as you can. The last date for ordering is Sunday 13th 

October. 

 

We look forward to seeing what magical creations the children make this year. 

 

Thank you, 

 

St Chad’s PTA 

http://www.schoolprintworld.co.uk/

